
 

 

 
         Date: 15 Aug 2024 
 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents, 

 
We are excited to invite you and your child to our special community event, "Growing Your Bravery," 
specifically designed for our Year 1 students and their families. This event is a wonderful opportunity 
for you to engage in meaningful activities with your child and spend time connecting with other Year 
1 families. Please familiarise yourself with all of the information below to help ensure we have a 
smooth morning. 

 
Event Details: 
Date: August 19th (Monday) 
 
Time: 8:45 a.m.–12:00 p.m. (gates open at 8:35 a.m.) 
 
Location: School Hall OR YR1 Classrooms (see below for details) 
 
Please Bring: 

• Picnic-style lunch 

• Blanket for sitting (optional) 

• Water bottle 

• Snack 

Please Wear: 

• Children - PE uniform 

• Adults - something comfortable 

 
Important Notes: 
To ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for all, we ask that only one adult accompany each child.  

  



 

 

We also ask that, throughout the morning, you are as present as you can be, engaging in the 
activities with your child and looking after their behaviour and wellbeing. 

 
When you arrive at school: 

• Students in classes 1KA, 1EM, 1SW should gather in the school hall upon arrival. 

• Students in classes 1JA, 1RC should head to the Year 1 classrooms upon arrival. 

• Your child will be in their designated A or B groups, the same as during the first two 

weeks of the school year. This will help maintain familiarity and comfort for all our 

young students and will enable us to divide them between the various activities that 

will be happening throughout the morning. 

 
We are truly looking forward to hosting this special event and hope it will be a memorable time for 
you to bond with your child and enjoy the company of other families. We believe that "Growing Your 
Bravery" will be an enriching experience for everyone involved, and we can’t wait to see the 
wonderful interactions that will take place. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and enthusiasm.  

  

We look forward to seeing you and your child at the event! 
  

Warm regards, 
Dawn Doucette and The Year 1 Team 

 


